From: David Walker < <a href="mailto:dwalker@lshf.org">dwalker@lshf.org</a> Date: Friday, July 23, 2021 at 2:30 PM

To: Neighborhood Resource Center < Neighborhood Resource Center@longbeach.gov >

**Cc:** Patricia Aleman < <u>Patricia.Aleman@longbeach.gov</u>>, Bradley Bounds < <u>Bradley.Bounds@longbeach.gov</u>>, <u>bob@gillfamily.org</u> < <u>bob@gillfamily.org</u>>

**Subject:** RE: Invitation from LB Independent Redistricting Commission to Make Sure Your Community is Part of the Redistricting Conversation -- Wed., July 28, 2021 6:30 p.m. @ Longfellow Elementary School or Zoom

## -EXTERNAL-

I am sorry that I will be out of town for this meeting.

However, I would greatly appreciate the commission considering including all of Los Cerritos in one council district vs part in 7 and 8.

We are a tight knit community and it will help us with our communications and services desired!

Thank you

David Walker

**Director of Development** 

Cell: (If I do not answer please leave a message, as I block numbers to avoid spam calls)





3450 E. Spring Street | Suite 212 Long Beach, California 90806

(800) 647-6638 | Cell

| Fax (888) 958-7554